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I am writing to register my distress at the proposed drastic rate increases. During this pandemic, many families in
my neighborhood (kingsessing) have been struggling financially. Housing costs are already too high, and burdening
people with increased bills will just make things harder for.

One thing we’ve learned during the pandemic is the importance of thorough hygiene. Making it more difficult to
clean is a public health issue. People need water access to stay safe, and they need affordable overhead costs to
remain in their homes and neighborhoods. Please reconsider this drastic rate increase!
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